
To whom it may concern, 

My name is Ben Schoettel. I am one of the volunteer leaders at Racine Community Church of the 

Nazarene on 8440 Spring St. Mount Pleasant, WI 53406. 

I am requesting permission on behalf of our church to facilitate a Sk run/walk with all of the money 

raised from the event going to fund our local mission work in the Racine community. 

The requested date for the event is May 19
th

, 2018. The time frame we are requesting is from 4:00pm 

to 9:00pm to allow enough time for setup and tear down prior to and following after the run/walk. The 

race is planned to start at 6:00pm and end at 7:30pm. 

We will not being setting up any tents or stages. The only area outside of the race route that we would 

be using is the parking lots by the playground and oasis to park our vehicles if there are spaces avallable. 

We will not need any additional areas to use because our plan is to just run the race and then go to our 

church building for additional activities. 

The estimated start/stop location would be on the lake pathway just south of Hamilton St. We would 

then follow the pathway north to Melvin St and then turn around and head back south to the 

start/finish line near Hamilton St. I will provide a marked Google map copy for reference. 

There will be no alcohol or food served at our event. We will provide water stations at our own expense 

and will clean up everything afterwards. 

We are planning our route so that we do not interfere or cross any main city streets or traffic and I have 

already checked with the Racine Police Dept to get clearance for the event. 

We will have simple start/finish banners, cones, and flags for marking our route as well as standing 

volunteers. We will make sure everything is removed after the event is over. 

This race is a part of our Serve Racine weekend that our church has done the last four years in an effort 

to be more active in our community through service, giving and overall community presence. We hope 

that you will allow us to make the beautiful North Beach Park our race location and make this spot part 

of our great weekend of sharing God's love and celebrating the people and places of Racine. 

Thank you and God bless, 

Ben Schoettel 

Racine Community Church 




